
To:   Philip Galasso   
E-Mail:   k2pg@frontiernet.net
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 22, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0244-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1. You are the first amateur to request the 470-495 kHz band, while somewhere near 30 have requested
505-510 kHz.  What are you doing that the rest of the amateur community isn't?
2. All other requests in the 505-515 kHz band have been limited to 505-510 kHz because of the
aeronautical radionavigation allocation in 510-535 kHz.  Can your request be limited to 505-510 kHz?  If
not, let me know and I will have to give you instructions on pre-coordination procedures with the FAA
regional office.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   July 22, 2008 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     7258


